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On 4th October 2024, the Institute of Vocational Studies organized story telling through 

puppets activity as part of their Co-Curricular Activities (CCA), under the esteemed 

guidance of Principal Dr. Mandira Gupta. Students from both the B.Ed. and D.El.Ed. 

programs participated enthusiastically.  This activity  allows students to use their 

imagination freely. They get to create characters, scenarios, and dialogues, which 

boosts their creative thinking. This hands-on, interactive method encourages students to 

think outside the box and express themselves in original ways .It helps them to connect 

with each other and value everyone’s perspective. This teaches them how to work 

cooperatively, respect different viewpoints, and value teamwork. 

 



 



 


